
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. SR-CBOE-2020-086 

From:  Kay Smith, Senior Advisor to Chairman Jay Clayton 

Date:  September 24, 2020 

Re: Telephone Conference with Cboe Exchange, Inc. 
 

On September 11, 2020, Kay Smith and Bryan Wood participated in a telephone conference with 
Angelo Evangelou and Patrick Sexton of Cboe Exchange, Inc. (“Cboe”).  

The participants discussed, among other things, Cboe’s notice of filing and immediate 
effectiveness of a proposed rule change to amend its fee schedule in connection with migration.  

 


